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The Constitutional Affairs Committee, taking into account the opinion of the EU Policies Committee of 29 February 2012, has expressed a favourable opinion on the Commission's proposal.
However some qualifications were formulated ​​on the contents of such measure, urging the Commission to make sure that: national disaster risk management plans are developed in close coordination with all levels of local government and with specialized institutions; national civil protection agencies have stable structures, effectively interoperable with the Union Civil Protection Mechanism; a definition of "disaster" as an unpredictable or unavoidable event is provided.
